
From: grfp@nsf.gov [mailto:grfp@nsf.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2020 11:45 AM 
Subject: Revision of GRFP GRIP Submission Due Date 

  
Dear GRFP Fellow,  
  
In response to COVID- 19, we would like to inform you that NSF is extending the 
due dates for two funding opportunities .    
  
The due date for submission of a GRFP GRIP application has been revised from 6 
May, 2020 to 8 June, 2020.  GRIP internship funding provides an allowance of 
$5,000.  The 8 June, 2020 due date is for proposed internships that would begin in 
the calendar year 2021. 
  
Eligible GRFP Fellows may also be able to participate in INTERN (NSF 18-
102).  Funding requests can total up to $55,000, including up to $2,500 for 
materials and supplies to support the Fellow during the internship. The revised 
FY20 deadline for INTERN is 8 June, 2020.  There are special requirements for 
GRFP Fellows to participate in INTERN.  For additional information on GRFP 
INTERN, please send an email to GRIP@nsf.gov. 
  
Thank you, 
  
The GRFP Team 

 

mailto:grfp@nsf.gov
mailto:grfp@nsf.gov
mailto:GRIP@nsf.gov

